Greetings, PCC students!

First and foremost, congratulations on successfully submitting your transfer applications! We are proud of your hard work.
PCC has made several announcements reading (COVIS-19], also known as the coronavirus. The following has been announced:
= There is a TWO-DAY cancellation of classes: Monday, March 16 and Tuesday, March 17.
= Instructors may be temporarily converting their courses to an online format beginning Wednesday, March 18.

« Resources that are available to support students who are new to online courses will follow.

We understand that these changes may result in questions, and we intend to provide guidance based on available information. If you applied to transfer or have petitioned to earn an Associate Degree for
Transfer (ADT), your Spring 2020 classes are still required.

Students can contact the CSU and UC Admissions offices for the most up-to-date information about their admission status. The current situation is changing daily. and our goal is to provide information
based on the updates that we receive.

To stay up to date with the most current information:
= Check for messages in your student portals (for the various universities you applied to)
« Continue to complete a "To Do List” for items listed on your university portals
« Regularly check your e-mail for communication from PCC and any of the universities you applied to (at least three times per week)

= Check Canvas daily for information from your instructors about all of your classes.

If wou have auestions about this announcement. please e-mail us at transfercenter@vasadena.edu.



